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SENATOR JOHN FAULKNER
Labor Senator for New South Wales

Malcolm Roberts
L80 Haven Road
PULLENVALE QLD 4069

Dear Mr Roberts,

Thank you for your recent letter in relation to climate change.

I note in your letter that you have requested a meeting with the Hon. Greg Combet
MP, Minister for Climate Change, Industry and Innovation.

Please be assured I have read and noted your strong views on this matter.

Yours sincerely,

JOHN FAULKNER
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